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Wow, how is it December already!? Time 
certainly is flying by, we hope you are 
having a merry festive season so far and 
to add to the merriment please come join 
us this Friday the 9th December for the 
annual  

Christmas                       

Fayre 

Starting in the school hall at 2:30pm we 
will have an array of stalls, crafts, games 
and the popular chocolate tombola! 

Thank you for all your chocolate 
donations from Christmas jumper day we 
are truly grateful for these and for the 
continued hamper and raffle donations, 
all are set to be great again this year so 
thank you for your support! 

 

 

 

 

We wanted to share the 
fantastic news that FOLS 
used £1000 of money raised 
to purchase 10 new Chrome 
Books for the school!! They 
are ready for the children to 
unwrap and enjoy! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                               

 

Please join us on Friday January 20th at 9:15am in 

the school hall for the next exciting FOLS meeting 

With money raised we were 
able to contribute a brilliant 
£1000 towards the pantomime. 
We hope the children have a 
fantastic time!! 

All further FOLS fundraising 
events will be raising money for 
the amazing new outdoor 
sheltered learning canopy. So 
please look out for future 
events. To start us off we have 
the much-loved: 

Quiz Night at Elmore 

Village Hall 

Saturday 11th February 2023 

…and some Easter surprises in 
store 


